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MUSEUM of RICHMOND  
Museum of Richmond Exhibition:

“1914 -1918 Richmond at Home and at War – Local stories and their International Links.”
8 August 2014 – 22 April 2015

Through displays of private artefacts, photographs, letters and reminiscences from local people, this exhibition relates the fascinating and moving stories of Richmond’s First World War experience.

This in-depth exploration of Richmond 1914-1918 includes information on the founding of the Poppy Factory and the Royal Star and Garter as well as the temporary military hospitals established during the war. It provides a detailed look at how everyday life was changed by the war and how local people got involved in the war effort, including joining the Volunteer Training Corps and the Volunteer Aid Detachment nurses. 

International links with Richmond are related through research into the South African Military Hospital and the Belgian Refugees which came to the area and the changing attitude towards foreigners during the war is also explored.

A successful local appeal for WWI objects and archive material has allowed the Museum to present a number of soldier’s individual stories. In an effort to further this collaboration with the Richmond community, a large map in the exhibition invites local people with ancestors who fought or volunteered in the First World War to add images and/or information on their relatives to the display.

This engaging and informative exhibition has been made possible due to an award from the Heritage Lottery Fund. It is a part of a larger project that has encouraged local history and community groups to undertake and interpret new research into the how the First World War affected the Borough, along with a wide range of school, family and adult events.

Notes to editors
The Museum of Richmond is an independent museum, registered as a private company limited by Guarantee and a registered charity. While it receives financial support from the London Borough of Richmond upon Thames through Commissioning, this does not cover the running costs, so the Museum depends on pro-actively fund-raising in order to be able to open, look after its collections and to offer its regular programme of exhibitions, education sessions for schools and adult and family events.
About the Heritage Lottery Fund

Using money raised through the National Lottery, the Heritage Lottery fund (HLF) aims to make a lasting difference for heritage, people and communities across the UK and help build a resilient heritage economy. From museum, parks and historic places to archaeology, natural environment and cultural traditions, we invest in every part of our diverse heritage. HLF has supported over 300,000 projects with more than £5bn across the UK. www.hlf.org.uk
For further information, images and interviews please contact:

Natascha Wintersinger (Curator) at The Museum of Richmond on 02083321141 or mor.curator@btconnect.com
Jenny Phelan (Education and Audience Development Officer) at The Museum of Richmond on 02083321141 or mor.education@btconnect.com
